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Last Sunday’s Offerings £174 + £70 SO’s  

Thank you. 

 

PRAY THE ROSARY  
EVERY DAY FOR AN 

END TO THE  
PANDEMIC 

Please pray for the sick and housebound especially 
 Bernard Walford, Ron Hunt, John Notley, Anne Raines,  

Peggy Thompson, Irene & John Smith & Margaret Scrubbs. 

We have a Parish Facebook page – St Joseph’s Catholic Church Tadcaster  
https://m.facebook.com/150StJosephs/  

You can click on this  link to join in and keep in touch with your friends in the church community.  

 
Tadcaster, St Joseph’s Church  

is now live-streaming Holy Mass  
Please access via St Joseph’s website 

www.stjosephstadcaster.org.uk 

 

Holy Mass Live Streamed : Tadcaster St Joseph’s w/c Sunday 17th January, 2021  
 

   

17 Sunday  9.00am   SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  Intention:  People of the Parish 
 
 
 

20 Wednesday 9.30am St Sebastian, Martyr      Intention:  Sean Hogan RIP  A 
 

 
24 Sunday  9.00am   THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  Intention:  People of the Parish 

St Joseph’s Church, Tadcaster 
Sunday 9am Holy Mass  

with a congregation (No toilet facilities) 
Please book a Sunday seat  

by phoning or texting 
07763 028982  (Sunday 8am deadline for booking) 

—————— 

Wednesday Holy Mass 9.30am  
With congregation—No booking necessary 

 

 
“For me, prayer is a surge of the heart;  

it is a simple look turned toward heaven, 
it is a cry of recognition and of love,  

embracing both trial and joy.”    
 
    St Therese of Lisieux 

“Let the little children come to me” 

www.themark10mission.co.uk 
 

Every week we send the children out with a ‘Mark 10 Mission’ - 
a small way of putting into practice what they have heard 

about that week. We believe we are called to live our lives dif-
ferently because of what we have experienced and prayed 

about. What we offer as the 'mission' is a suggestion of how 
we can all do just that. 

 
GREAT RESOURCES FOR THE YOUNG IN LOCKDOWN 

Government ‘National Lockdown:  
Stay at Home’ Guidance  

While we are able to continue to hold communal  
celebrations of Mass during the present pandemic 

‘lockdown’ restrictions, it is important that we continue to 
look after one another and remain vigilant, especially 

given the increased transmission rate of the new  
Coronavirus variant. The use of face-coverings, hand 

sanitisation and social distancing (face – hands – 
space) remain the most effective ways to enable  

everyone to attend Mass safely. It is also important that 
we pay attention to the way we come to, and leave, the 

church building and premises. For this heightened  
period of the pandemic, and to maintain as healthy 

an environment as possible, all those attending 
Mass are encouraged not to gather outside but to 

leave as promptly as possible. Similarly, clergy are 
being advised to refrain from greeting parishioners when 
they arrive or leave. In doing so at this very difficult time, 
we not only treat one another with care and respect but 

give good witness to others in our community. 

 

Please pray for those who have recently died  
especially Helen Gilmore and for all whose  

Anniversaries occur at this time especially Shaun Hogan  
and Fr Kenneth Taylor. 
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